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Dear Piping Enthusiast, 
Please be advised that the Uist and Barra solo Piping Competition 
scheduled for Saturday 3rd March at the College of Piping in Glasgow 
has been postponed. This is the official announcement: 
"Due to the adverse weather conditions in an around the Glasgow area 
and the rest of Scotland, and the likely weather prospects for the next 
few days, we have decided to postpone this year’s competition. 
‘We would like to thank everyone for their interest and support in this 
year’s event and apologise for any inconvenience that this has caused.  We hope 
to reschedule the event to a date later in the year." 
  
Yours aye, 
James C. Begg 
Piping Perfection 
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